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CALENDAR CHANGE – MEETING WITH SENATOR DARLING CANCELLED 

Senator Darling has cancelled her March 1 meeting with Shorewood, because she needs to attend the 

Govenor’s announcement of his 2011-2013 budget.  Please help spread the word about this cancellation. 

 

EXCITING D2D NEWS – MATCHING GRANT ANNOUNCED! 

We have terrific news!! The Shorewood Foundation has teamed up with D2D to help us finish the race to build 

the bleachers. The Foundation has recently awarded the D2D committee with a $25,000 matching grant!!! For 

every dollar donated they will match it with a dollar up to $25,000.  
 

Our “Sponsor a Seat” fundraiser is moving along nicely and if we get the matching grant completed in the 

next 6 weeks, we WILL have the bleachers in place for the fall. But we must get the money in NOW. 

There are several ways to donate: 

You can sponsor a seat for $650, or $500 for 2 or more. Up to 22 characters can be engraved on your bleacher 

seat in your name, your child’s name, your graduating student, or honor a special family member or friend. (See 

the brochure - here)  

 You can join in with a friend and order 2 seats for $1000, saving you each $150! 

 You can ask your team, club, association, neighborhood group, church, or business to collect donations 

to sponsor a seat.  

 You can contribute to the “Sponsor a Seat for a Teacher” campaign- a perfect gift in time for teacher 

appreciation week! (Click here) Encourage your school PTO Association, Student Council and other 

student groups to get involved so that every teacher/coach can have a seat!! 

You can donate by check or credit card and your donation is tax-deductable. Donations can be online or sent to:  

 Shorewood High School/D2D, Attn.: Business Office, 

1701 E. Capitol Drive, Shorewood, WI 53211 

 We are VERY excited about nearing the finish line and with your help we can get this project completed. 

PLEASE send your donations in today!! For more information visit our website at www.drivetodistinction.org. 

You may contact me with any questions. 

Thank you,  

Beth Giacobassi, D2D Committee member  

giacobassi@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

 

 

http://www.shsparentassn.com/uploads/6/1/2/5/6125612/sponsor_a_teachers_seat.pdf
http://www.shsparentassn.com/uploads/6/1/2/5/6125612/sponsor_a_teachers_seat.pdf

